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Hello,

I'am writing to inform you Doxa is now inviting applications from students for our 2019 Employment Pathways programs,
Cadetship and Future Insights. These programs support talented young people from challenging backgrounds to progress
through education, gain employability skills and industry connections so that they are prepared for the workplace.

Doxa is a Victorian not-for-profit that provides programs that offer positive life experiences, education opportunities and
employment pathways. While everyone is different, this may include financial hardship, trauma, newly arrived and refugee
young people, and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander young people.

This letter details the Future Insights and Cadetship programs and we would be grateful for your assistance in passing on
information relating to these programs to your students. The programs are free-of-charge.

Cadetship Program

The Cadetship is a three to five-year program. It is more than a scholarship or internship, it's a holistic approach to the
development of a young person through their education. As part of the program, Cadets have access to:

Financial assistance for living expenses and Professional development training
educational resources Peer and Industry Mentors
Up to eight weeks work placement each year Networking opportunities

Future Insights Program

Future Insights is a one-year program for 1st Year University students to support them to adapt to University life and to
turbocharge their career path. The program is delivered via a series of development workshops, offering:

Support to find a Mentor Industry insights
Adapting to University «  Access to volunteering opportunities
How Students Can Apply

If you know a young person who may benefit from our programs and is aspiring to attend higher education in
2019, please pass on the enclosed brochures and encourage them to apply online via the Doxa website at
www.doxa.org.au

The application is for both the Future Insights Program and the Cadetship Program

Applications close on Friday 2" November

For more information, please contact Doxa via the details below

Thank you for your support. There will be an information session in the CBD on the 26™ of September for students,
teachers and parents. Information about this event will be sent via email shortly.

Kind Regards,

Kumari Fernando
General Manager, Development Programs
103 9046 8200 |e cadet@doxa.org.au | e futureinsights@doxa.org.au
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